
Parents and Guardians of Students in 6th, 7th, and 8th grades: 
 
You can send this letter in with your child to give to the teacher or bring to the office.  
You can also simply email your intent (or take a picture of or scan this signed letter, and then email) to 
Pete or Mark: pkarpice@gmail.com  mdmazzone@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:       
 
 
Dear Principal Karp, 
 
Please accept this letter informing you of my decision to have my child refuse the New York State 
Common Core English Language Arts and Mathematics examinations in March and May, 2017.  Under 
my guardianship and advice, my child should be scored as a “refusal,” with a final score of “999” and a 
standard achieved code of 96, on both the ELA and Math State tests.  
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Name (Printed)       _____________________________ 
 
 
 
 
Child's Name and Teacher      ___________________________________ 


